In attendance: Michael Healy, Blaine Johnson, Mary Warren, Bruce Snead, Rollie Wild

The current financial report was reviewed. Corbrans hail clean up was included.
The sewer problem was discussed.

Troy from Affordable Rooter reported that we need a Backflow prevention valves and that it should be
serviced once a year.

We are still waiting to hear from the city regarding the emptying of the water from the zoo.

A motion was made by Bruce and seconded by Rollie for $3300 for trunk Backflow and clean out and
$1500 for pipe repair/ clean out to Affordable Rooter. Motion passed.

Michael reported that the hail claim was submitted to State Farm.
Vivax is assessing paint damage.

Concrete issues were discussed with some possible solutions.
Rollie will call regarding the the mailboxes.

The need to schedule the upcoming Annual Meeting was discussed.

Respectfully submitted,

Mary Warren, Secretary



